
BACCHUS MARSH
MAIN STREET
UPGRADES COMMUNITY

CONSULTATION

Moorabool Shire Council is planning for stage four of
the streetscaping upgrades along Bacchus Marsh's
Main Street. Have Your Say on the draft concept plans
and streetscaping inclusions via the QR Code or the
link: haveyoursay.moorabool.vic.gov.au 

Feedback closes 6 June 2022. 

Wednesday 18 May 2022 
4:00 - 7:00pm 
James Young Rooms
Lerderderg Library  

   Drop in Session 1: 

15 Stead Street, Ballan 3342

info@moorabool.vic.gov.au

5366 7100

Two community drop in sessions will be held at the Lerderderg Library  
 (215 Main Street Bacchus Marsh) with the project consultants: 

Tuesday 24 May 2022 
4:00 - 7:00pm 
James Young Rooms
Lerderderg Library 

   Drop in Session 2: 


